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SILENT NIGHT – the story behind the famous Christmas Carol 

Performed by Year 4 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year the Christmas performance will be performed by the children in Year 4. There will 

be two performances –  

Tuesday 10th December 2024 at 7pm 

and 

Wednesday 11th December 2024 at 7pm 

The performance will be approximately 1 hour long, and all year 4 children will need to be in 

school at 6.30pm on both evenings. All other year groups will get the opportunity to watch 

this production during the school day. 

If you would like tickets, please complete the attached form and return it to school as soon 

as possible. Due to restrictions on available space, it will only be possible to offer 2 

seats per family on either Tuesday or Wednesday. However, you can select 1 ticket for 

both evenings if this is more convenient. 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 4 Team 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

SILENT NIGHT – the story behind the famous Christmas Carol 

Performed by Year 4 

I would like _____________ tickets for the performance on: 

Tuesday 10th December 2024 at 7pm     

Wednesday 11th December 2024 at 7pm 

 

Name___________________________  Child’s Name _____________________ 

      Child’s Class   _____________________ 
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